
Minong Flowage Association, 
 
I was on site at the dam this morning.  Due to rain this week, and additional areas needing repair, the 
work will not be completed by Friday.  We should still be able to complete all work within the original 3 
week schedule for work, but an early completion prior to Labor Day is not possible.  Crews will be 
working on the dam through Friday afternoon and returning on Tuesday.  RWE will raise the water a few 
inches over the weekend, then draw the water back down prior to work starting on Tuesday morning.  
 
Thanks 
 
Brian Danielsen, P.E. 
Washburn County Highway Commissioner 

 


